From: Ruth Barnard <ruth_barnard@hotmail.com>

To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 9/24/2012 10:20 am
Subject: Epping to Thornleigh Third Track proposal

Re the proposal.

[ Epping to Thornleigh Third Track proposal ]
Application number SSI 5132

| strongly object to the proposal.

1. The western side of present lines will result in greater disruption than if extra line was on eastern
side.

2. The denuding of all the vegetation including large trees along existing lines is unacceptable.xxx
3. Yarrara Rd. Pennant Hills will be seriously compromised as it is already narrow and overcrowded.
4. The cost is large as several road bridges will need to be replaced.

5. There will be additional noise and traffic congestion on narrowed roads adjacent to line.

Please take note and act on resident's concern, many who have lived here for more than 50 years
and do not wish to see the environment spoilt .

R. Barnard 29 Werona Street

Pennant Hills
24 Sept. 2012
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